
Report of  

Parking Lot Committee  

April 25th, 2019  

3 pm  

Valhalla Party Room  

In attendance were Jim Iverson, committee co-chair, Michael Chaffee, committee co-chair, Elaine 
Wiegert, Delores Robertson, Linda Castiglioni, Mike Fenske, Dan Bredesen and Dustin Lambert, 
Maintenance, and Stacy Wilhelm, General Manager. 

The committee reviewed the recommended parking lot surfacing revisions, and recommend that: 

 Drive ways in front of Building 3, 4, 6, 7, & 9 will be closed off. 
o In these spaces parking spots will be created.  

 Parking for building’s 2-4 will be switched to a 30° one-way parking routing in counter clockwise. 
 Sidewalks will be widened to 5ft.  
 The driveway to the recreational building/office will be widened and adding a cub & gutter. 
 Remove all existing poles and bases for parking lot lighting.  

With these changes the committee will be reviewing the pros and cons of gated communities, and 
signage as it pertains to reserved parking.  

Submitted by Stacy Wilhelm  

 


